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Reading & Homework
Reading books will be going 

home each day and the 
children are expected to 

bring them back into school 
with them every morning. 
The expectation is that the 
children read everyday at 
home and with an adult at 
least three times a week. 

Please ensure spellings are 
learnt and homework is 

completed.

The term ahead: Summer 2 in Year 4

Weekly time table 
PE Days:
Benjamin: Tuesday and Wednesday
Rashford: Wednesday and Thursday
Brunel: Tuesday and Wednesday

Wednesday:
Homework due into school
Friday:
Homework sent home:

; 

This Term’s Trip

At the moment, we are busy 
organising a trip to London Zoo. This is 
part of the “Pioneer Passport” scheme 

and as such there is no cost. We will 
be investigating the habitats of 
animals from around the world.

Year 4 Tug of War
To launch our new topic, “Feel the 

Force”, we competed in a tug of war 
challenge. We began to learn about 

forces and what happens when they are 
balanced and unbalanced.

Welcome back to Summer 2 in Year 4! We hope you had a great break and are ready for the 
final half term before Year 5.  In English, we are beginning our new text – an exciting 
adventure story about choices, family and friendship – ‘Varjak Paw’ by SF Said. In English we 
will be writing adventure stories and adverts. We have two science topics this half-term so 
we are going to have to work super hard. They are ‘Feel the Force’ about 
forces around us and how we use them and ‘Plant It!‘ about what plants 
need to grow and keep healthy. In maths, the children will be learning 
about  time, before moving on to studying shape, including position and 
direction. In Spanish, we will be learning how to say the names of various 
musical instruments and the children will be able to tell you what they 
can and can’t play.

Uniform

What are we up to?
Keep up with the 

adventures of Year 4 
on Class Dojo and X, 
where we regularly 

post pictures of 
what we are up to.


